To: All MPS staff who served at MCTC between 1996 and 1998.

The former Commandant Lieutenant Colonel Julian Crowe OBE SG is planning to write the history of HMYOI Colchester and would welcome any contributions (written or photographic) from MPS NCOs who served on the staff of B Company MCTC (HMYOI Colchester).  If anyone is still in contact with Prison Service staff who were employed in HMYOI Colchester, their contributions would be equally welcomed.  All contributions should be e mailed to: jcrowe.299@gmail.com.



